
SAINT PAUL PARISH 
209 Washington St., PO Box 544, Delaware City, DE 19706-0544  
St. Paul Parish Official Website is: http://www.StPaulsRCChurch.org   
E-Mail Address:    STPAULSDECITY@verizon.net 
Phone:     (302) 834-4321     
 
Administrator:   Reverend David A. Driesch, O.Praem 

Deacon:   Deacon Charles Schauber, Sr.  
     

Secretary:  Mrs. Linda Michel (Monday & Tuesday, 9AM – 2PM) (302) 834-4321 
Knights of Columbus:  Michael Marquis, Grand Knight  

Joe Ferarra, Membership  (570) 982-2452 
 

Confessions:  ½ hour before each Mass for twenty minutes or by appointment.   
 

For the reception of the Sacraments of Baptism, Reconciliation, Eucharist, Confirmation,  
and Marriage, please see the parish website. 
 

St. Paul Parish Cemetery Information:  Contact Scott Hudson at (302) 656-3323 or email at 
shudson@cathcemde.org 
 

Please visit and LIKE our Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/698842276869943/  
 

Please consider an offering online at: http://www.stpaulsrcchurch.org/donate.php  to assist  
In the support of our Parish.  Thank you for your continued generosity. 
 

OFFERTORY COLLECTION  Offertory   $ 2,006 
  Cathedral of St Peter $ 297 
 

.This week – there will be a second collection for the St Vincent de Paul Society. 
 

Food Closet –Any monetary donations to assist with the purchasing of Bread/Milk/Eggs vouchers 
from the Sunset Market downtown will be deposited and remitted through our parish. Please make 
checks payable to: St Paul Parish.  There are Special Offering Envelopes on the windowsills. 
 

The Society of St Vincent de Paul thanks our parishioners for their continued support. One way we 
help the poor is by handing out small bags of food items to the homeless - we are asking for donations 
during August to support that effort. Especially during summer, we would like to include a protein shake 
in each bag that we hand out. We find the best prices for those shakes at Walmart, Dollar Tree, or Aldi, 
but many other stores sell them. One other item we could use is a small tube of suntan lotion and we 
find the best price for that at Dollar Tree (just $1.25). Please leave any donations under the statue of 
Saint Joseph and we will pick them up. We appreciate and thank you for your donations. 
 

Listen to Catholic Forum- Next SaturdayCatholic Forum airs on Saturday afternoons at 1:30 on 
Relevant Radio 640. You can listen online anytime at https://www.cdow.org/CatholicForum/ or by 
searching “Catholic Forum” on Apple, Spotify, iHeartRadio, or Amazon Music podcasts. For photos, 
information regarding upcoming guests, links and more, “Like” Catholic Forum on Facebook at 
https://www.facebook.com/CatholicForum@CatholicForum 

MASS INTENTIONS 
Saturday     August 19  5:00 PM (RIP) Jean Eddis by the Dalessio Family 
    AND 
    (RIP) Ernie Dalessio by the Dalessio Family  
Sunday       August 20  9:00 AM MASS FOR THE PEOPLE 
Monday       August 21  8:30 AM (RIP) Jorge Lemos by Ellen Walsh 
Tuesday     August 22  8:30 AM MASS FOR THE PEOPLE 
Saturday    August 26  10:00 AM Funeral Mass for Mary Ann Witz 
Saturday    August 26  5:00 PM (RIP) Raymond E. Grygo by the MacKenzie Family 
Sunday      August 27  9:00 AM (RIP) Maricely Levitt by Christina & David Schulz 
Monday      August 28  8:30 AM MASS FOR THE PEOPLE 
Tuesday    August 29  8:30 AM MASS FOR THE PEOPLE 
 

The Sanctuary Candle is lit from 8/13-8/26 in memory of Helena Neeff, Tom Neff, Alice Sullivan, Sr. 
Alice Therese, and S. Jones by Hilary McNulty 
 

Message from Fr. Dave 
This weekend we welcome the Norbertine Priests from the Immaculate 

Conception Priory in Middletown.  They are no strangers to our parish since 
they have celebrated Sunday Mass many times in the past few years.  

 I will return this Monday for the 8:30 AM Daily Mass. 
 

GET INTO THE ACT:  Acts of the Apostles Bible Study starts Thursday, September 14. 6:30 PM.  
Learn more about the early church. Its successes and struggles. You’re guaranteed to come away 
with a greater appreciation of the early Church. Learn how the Holy Spirit works in miraculous ways 
to spread the Gospel to entire known world at that time. Find out how the Holy Spirit calls us to do 
the same today!  For further information call Michael Spinella 240-784-7700. 
 

Our Lady of Fatima celebrates 75 years!  And you are invited to celebrate with us!  If you are a 
former parishioner, a Fatima alumni or friend of Fatima please join us for our Closing Mass of 
Thanksgiving on September 10, 2023 at 3 PM with Bishop William Koenig presiding or make a 
reservation to attend our 75th Anniversary dinner banquet, please visit our website 
www.olfnewcastle.com or FB page http://www.olfnewcastle.com for more information. If you are 
unable to be with us, you can offer your support by taking part in our Anniversary raffle drawing, 
sponsoring an AD in our program or participating in the parish 75 for 75 
campaign.  Email:  olfatima75@gmail.com or call the Rectory at 302-328-3431 for additional 
information.   
 

Monthly Income & Expense Report for July 2023 
 

Offertory        $ 8,016 
Other Income (some funds are specified for certain purposes)  $ 1,910 
Income      $ 9,926 
Expenses     $ 5,407 
Monthly Mass Attendance  498 
 

 

Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 


